
PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Ramsey County Board of Commissioners will hold a 

public hearing at 9:00 a.m., or as soon thereafter as possible, on Tuesday, June 24, 2025, in the 

Ramsey County Courthouse – Saint Paul City Hall (Council Chambers, Room 300), 15 West 

Kellogg Blvd, Saint Paul, MN 55102.  

This Public Hearing will be conducted in order to afford the public an opportunity to comment on 

the proposed 2025 Salary Ordinance for compensation to the Board of Commissioners for 

calendar year 2026.  

The entire proposed Ordinance can be found on Ramsey County’s web site 

www.ramseycounty.us (under the Public Notice section on the Ramsey County Board of 

Commissioners’ page), or obtained by calling Jason Yang, Chief Clerk – County Board (651) 

266-9200. 

Persons who intend to testify are requested to contact the Chief Clerk prior to Tuesday, June 24, 

2025. If in-person testimony is not feasible, comments may alternatively be provided via the 

following methods:  

Zoom Webinar ID: 991 5155 0824 | Passcode: 218236 | Phone: 651-372-8299 

Email: chiefclerk@ramseycounty.us | Phone: 651-266-9200 | Written Mail: Chief Clerk, 15 W. 

Kellogg Blvd, Suite 250, Saint Paul, MN 55102 

 

http://www.ramseycounty.us/

